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To Whom it May Concern,


This letter is written to accompany planning application 21/1801/FUL, a change 
of use at Penoffa Farm. Alongside this application a second application for the 
associated Sewage Treatment plant and drainage field will also be submitted. 


It is intended that the two application run concurrently.


Yours sincerely,


James Lingard 
ARB no: 081383D


email: james@nidusarchitects.co.uk
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